
STANDING COMMITTEE ON ESTIMATES 

May 21, 1998 

 

MINUTE NO. 7 

9:00 a.m. in Room 255 
 

 

 

1. PRESENT: Mr. Whitmore in the Chair and Members Aldridge, Johnson, Stanger, Toth and 

Van Mulligen 

 

 

2. The Committee resumed consideration of the Estimates of the Provincial Auditor being vote 

28.  The expenditures of the Provincial Auditor were considered.  The Provincial Auditor 

responded to questions put by Members. 

 

 Officials Present: 

 Hon. G. Hagel, Speaker 

 Wayne Strelioff, Provincial Auditor 

 Fred Wendel, Assistant Provincial Auditor 

 Sandra Walker, Manager, Administration 

 Heather Tomlin, Assistant Manager, Administration 

 

 

3. The Committee adopted the following resolutions with respect to the Estimates of the 

Provincial Auditor: 

 

 Main Estimates, 1998-99: 
 

      i)    Resolved, that there be granted to Her Majesty for the twelve months ending March 

31, 1999, the following sums: 

 

            For Provincial Auditor  ...................................................................…... $4,314,000 

       (Mr. Van Mulligen) 

 

      ii)   Resolved, that towards making good the supply granted to Her Majesty on account of 

certain expenses of the public service for the fiscal year ending March 31, 1999, the 

sum of three million, two hundred and thirty-six thousand dollars be granted out of the 

General Revenue Fund.   (Mr. Van Mulligen) 
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Standing Committee On Estimates – May 21, 1998 – continued 

 

4. It was moved by Mr. Van Mulligen: 

 

  That this Committee recommend that upon concurrence in the Committee’s report, the 

sums as reported and approved shall be included in the Appropriation Bill for 

consideration by the Legislative Assembly. 

 

 The question being put, the motion was agreed to. 

 

 

5. The Committee considered a draft report to the Assembly. 

 

 It was moved by Mr. Aldridge: 

 

  That the draft report of the Standing Committee on Estimates be adopted and presented to 

the Assembly. 

 

 The question being put, the motion was agreed to. 

 

 

6. It was moved by Mr. Van Mulligen: 

 

  That this Committee do now adjourn. 

 

 The question being put, the motion was agreed to. 

 

 

7. The Committee adjourned at 9:57 a.m. to the call of the Chair. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gregory A. Putz Grant Whitmore 

Committee Clerk Committee Chair 

 


